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Donation of fans to the elementary schools in Fukuyama city 

 

 

On July 14, 2020, at the Fukuyama City Hall, the Foundation will improve the 

environment for school education, as part of measures against heat stroke in school 

classrooms, and ventilation of indoor air to prevent the spread of the Coronavirus.   

We donated 500 fans to 78 elementary schools in Fukuyama City.                           

At the donation ceremony, the foundation's president Shigehiro Komaru handed the 

catalog to Mr. Naoki Edahiro, mayor of Fukuyama, and a certificate of appreciation was 

given to managing director Teruko Komaru. Mayor Edahiro thanked the Foundation for 

their positive efforts to improve the environment of school education, and in the 

subsequent discussions, Masaaki Miyoshi, Superintendent of Education and Motohiko 

Sato, Vice Superintendent of Education were exchanged their opinions regarding 

environmental maintenance and education. 
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